
Dear Oregon Legislators 

 

Please stop SB 941, the Universal Background Check Bill. (we already have background 

checks) 

 

The right to the free trade of legally owned possessions should be enough to stop you from 

considering  “big brother” gaining more control of our 2nd Amendment rights. With the 

continued invasion of the Government, at every level, into our Constitutional Rights, our 

only savior is our right to effectively protect ourselves and to maintain the 

condition  whereby the government and the bad guys know we can and will protect 

ourselves against evil, tyranny or a Government gone wild. Passing this legislation will do 

nothing more than make law-abiding citizens law breakers and further the divide between 

our government and our good people. Law-abiding citizens don’t need the government to 

tell us who we should or should not transfer guns to. That’s part of being a “law-abiding 

citizen”.  

 

Controlling the exchange of legal guns is one more step to controlling our freedom.  

 

NEVER FORGET; WHEN GUNS ARE OUTLAWED,  ONLY OUTLAWS WILL HAVE 

GUNS. 

 

Tim K Smith 

Harney County Oregon 

 

 


